
 

 
 
Folks: 
Last Sundays sailing was committed at Sharpe’s Cove, aka Rosario, and we enjoyed some very pleasant racing. 
The southerly wind was moderate and steady at around 5 mph. Very nice with fine competition but for some reason 
proved to be hard on some of the boats.  
 
Emjoy, 
Larry 
 


